

July 28, 2016

Chris Koback 520 SW Yamhill ST., STE 235 Portland, OR 97204

SUBJECT: Annexation for 3800 Ridge Lane (ANX -16-01)

Dear Chris:

Your application for annexation was received on June 2, 2016 and was found to be incomplete on June 21, 2016. Your additional information was received on July 18, 2016 and your application has been found to be **complete**.

Please contact me at 503-723-2542, or by email at <u>jarnold@westlinnoregon.gov</u> if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Arnold

Associate Planner

int a old